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Friday, December 10, 2021 

Greetings, Mill Creek Families! 

As we approach the last week before the December break, we are pleased to see real live 
volunteers in our school once again, and excited about the possibilities that can now be 
considered.  Today, all students enjoyed a return to PTA sponsored Popcorn Friday, thanks 
to some hardworking PTA volunteers.  Hooray for our volunteers!   If you’re interested in 
volunteering, please visit the EPS volunteer webpage  for information on the application 
update and vaccination verification process.   

Our Cougars Earned Another School-Wide 
Celebration 

Mill Creek students have done it again!  Our jar is filled to the brim 
with Cougar Pride tickets earned for showing safe, kind, respectful 
and responsible behavior.  As a result, a 3rd school-wide 
celebration has been planned. Next week, all teachers will plan a 
30 minute ‘Game Day’ to enjoy together, to recognize and thank 
our students for being at the top of their game.    

“Celebrations of Light” Display Sparkles Bright 

It’s not too late for your child to add their star to our Celebrations of Light display in the 
cafeteria, as a way to celebrate our diversity and share cultural traditions enjoyed by our 
many families.  It’s wonderful to observe students admiring and learning from the artwork, 
photos and descriptions students have shared.  This display is brought to you by our 
Culture and Climate Team, whose mission is to build and maintain an equitable and 
inclusive school community so that our diversity is honored and ALL students, staff and 
families feel seen, heard and valued.   

 

 

https://www.everettsd.org/domain/1452


Final Call:  Lost and Found Needs A Home! 

We have a lot of unclaimed items that need to find their owners.  Next week, the ‘Big Cat 
Crew’ from our 5th Grade Leader Program will stage a Lost and Found event in the cafeteria 
and all classes will visit to get one last look at our Lost and Found collection.   Has your 
child lost something this year at school?  If so, please remind them what to be on the 
lookout for when it’s their turn to attend.   If you’d like to come by and look at the 
unclaimed items in displayed in the cafeteria, you may do so at dismissal time next 
Monday, Tuesday or Wednesday.  

Friday December 17th 1:00pm Early Release: 

Please remember that we will dismiss students at 1:00 next Friday, December 17th.   

That’s it for this week!   

Warmly, 

 

Brenda Fuglevand, Principal   bfuglevand@everettsd.org 
Kristin Dickert, Assistant Principal  kdickert@everettsd.org 
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